
Subculture Music Festival 
Flemington Racecourse 

448 Epsom Road 
Flemington VIC 3031 

Resident Hotline:  (03) 8378 0623 
Email: customerservice@vrc.net.au 

22nd March 2022 
 

Subculture Music Festival 2022 – Saturday the 2nd of April 2022 

 
Dear Resident, 

Subculture is a music event being held at Flemington Racecourse on Saturday the 2nd of April between the hours of 
2pm to 11pm. Please note that gates will open from 2pm, however amplified music will not commence until 3pm. 

We are writing to local residents to make sure they are well-informed about impacts to the local area on that day, so as 
to minimise or avoid any disruptions.  

Extensive precautions are being taken to minimise disruptions to the surrounding community including:  

• waste management,  

• crowd and noise control during and after the event, 

• security personnel will be on patrol to direct and assist with crowd control to and from the site, 

• Noise Control Engineers (Acousticians) will be used to monitor music levels in the surrounding community and 
Sound Engineers at each stage are equipped with a sound level meter to monitor music levels and assist in 
responding quickly and effectively to directions from our roaming Acoustician. 

A Traffic Management Plan and traffic controller deployment plans have been developed in consultation with Moonee 
Valley City Council. Duncan Street and Wisewould Street will be closed at both Epsom Road and Ascot Vale Road ends 
between 1:00 pm and 11:59 pm on Saturday the 2nd of April. Residential and local visitor traffic will still be able to enter 
and exit from Wisewould Street and Duncan Street via the Ascot Vale Road ends (refer to the attached plan for more 
information). 

Sound/Line checks have also been proposed to occur from 12:30pm on Saturday the 2nd of April.  

Please note that “Permit Zone” restrictions will apply in the surrounding residential streets during events being held at 
the Showgrounds and Flemington Racecourse. All relevant information relating to these parking restrictions can be 
found on the Moonee Valley City Council's website - www.mvcc.vic.gov.au    

The VRC and Subulture can be contacted on our Resident Response Hotline (03) 8378 0623 at any time during the 
event to report any anti-social, traffic, parking, noise or cleaning related problems you may be experiencing. Resident 
Response Personnel will be deployed to respond to you immediately. The VRC and Subculture will take the necessary 
precautions to ensure that the Subculture Music Festival does not adversely affect the local community on Saturday the 
2nd of April, while providing great entertainment for those attending the show in a safe and supervised environment.  

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Anna Psarras - Coordinator Traffic and Transport 
Moonee Valley City Council  
0413 835 080 

 

 

 
Tim George – Flemington Racecourse 
 (03) 8378 0623  (Event Day) 
1300 727 575 (non- Event Day) 
 
Neil Lengo - Team Leader, Parking Control and 
Administration, Moonee Valley City Council  
0412 835 032 

 

 

http://www.mvcc.vic.gov.au/
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